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Mark Colombo

From: mike couzens <cuz@well.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 7, 2022 9:23 PM
To: Mark Colombo
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: Change of Status Request

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing attempt, please use the 'Report 
Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC. 

 
Hi Mark.  
 
Guess you folks can go into the L Street NE building.  Must be strange. 
 
I write to request a changeover from LPTV status to TV Translator for 
 
K29NN-D Facility ID 14158 
 
Licensed to my client County Service Area 29, San Bernardino County, California  
 
We recently discovered that this translator was misclassified and in January tried to change the status through 
administrative update. 
As you and I have discussed, this does not work. 
 
Anything you can do would certainly be appreciated. 
 
 
 
 
Michael Couzens 

Attorney at Law 

6536 Telegraph Avenue, Suite B201 

Oakland, CA 94609 
 

Tel. (510) 658-7654 

Fax (510) 654-6741 

cuz@well.com 
 
 
 
 
 


